P54.

EXTENSION TO DWELLINGHOUSE AND ERECTION OF GARAGE AT
567 MAIN STREET, STENHOUSEMUIR, LARBERT FK5 4QD FOR MR
WILLIAM CLARKSON -P/14/0342/FUL - CONTINUATION

With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held on 20 August
2014 (Paragraph P40 refers), Committee gave (a) further consideration to a report by the
Director of Development Services, and (b) considered an additional report by the
Director of Development Services on an application for full planning permission for the
extension to a single storey semi detached dwellinghouse and the erection of a garage at
567 Main Street, Stenhousemuir, Latbert.

Decision

The Committee did not consider the extension to be unsympathetic to the
existing building nor to the surrounding area and consequently did not conclude
that there would be an unacceptable adverse impact on the building and to the
surrounding area or that it would have an unacceptable overbearing impact on
the adjoining dwellinghouse. Planning permission was accordingly granted
subject to appropriate conditions as determined by the Director of Development
Services.



